
Two’s News 
        Sept. 28-Oct. 2 Week 7 

 Topic:  Fall 

Language Arts:  What a fun week we have in store! 

We will fill the week with all of our favorite songs, fingerplays 

and flannel board stories.  Song include “Five Furry Squirrels” 

and “Trees”.  We will also include our most beloved fingerplays 

“Five Little Monkeys” and “Brown Bear”. 

Concept:  We have had the children counting from 1-10 every morning!  

We are excited to introduce numbers one and two this week!  Counting 

games will be added to our shelf jobs.  The introduction of numbers one 

and two will bring the addition of number buckets to the classroom.  

Everyone is sure to love our new one to one correspondence game that 

has the children feeding acorns to pretend squirrels.  One to one 

correspondence is a very important math skill that will help the 

children better understand what numbers represent.  Our Fall theme 

table is filled with items for the children to explore. 

Craft and Writing:  It’s a review of colors this week!  The children will 

have plenty of opportunity to color and paint.  Fall pictures will be 

going home all week long.  Making a scarecrow, marble painting a leaf 

and using real apples to make an apple tree are a few of our projects 

this week. 

Motor:  The children will enjoy a new body parts review game as we 

place a leaf on our elbow, knee, shoulder, etc. 

Please bring in a package of wipes. 

What’s New This Week 

Bits of Intelligence:  Insects 

Introductions:  1 and 2 
 

We are closed on Oct. 12th for annual staff 

training. 

 


